NEAL A. TAYLOR

CONSULTING PETROLEUM ENGINEER
1610 NORTH *'J"” (915) €682-2257
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

March 15, 1977

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P.O0. Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention Mr. W. A. Gressett
Dear Sir:

Enclosed you will find an original and 2 copies of
your Form C-104 for Honeysuckle Exploration
Corporation's Federal 20 #1Y well located in the
Shugart Field, Eddy County, New Mexico. This

form is being filed to notify you of the casinghead
gas connection on March 1, 1977.

Yours truly,

Neal A, Taylor
Agent

NAT/at
enc.
cc: Honeysuckle Exploration Corp.
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